
HELP KEEP THIS HALL COVID-19 SECURE! 
Your hall committee has followed official guidance 
throughout the pandemic. Please continue to help us: 
 
1. Do not enter if you or anyone in your household 
has COVID-19 symptoms or has tested positive – as 
we have many frail and vulnerable hall users.  
 

2. If you develop COVID-19 symptoms within a few  
days of visiting the hall contact the organiser of the event 
you attended – they may wish to inform other attendees.  
 

3. Respect other hall users’ decisions on social 
distancing and wearing a face covering. 
 

4. Use the hand sanitiser provided on entering and 
leaving the hall. Soap, hand dryers and paper towels are 
also provided in toilets, kitchen and bar.  
 

5. “Catch it, Bin it, Kill it”. Put tissues into one of the 
rubbish bins provided. Then wash your hands.  
 

6. Keep the hall well ventilated if you can.  
 

Thank you.        Updated April 2022 


